



Dear Parents and Guardians,

September 5, 2024

Welcome back to school! I hope that you all had a wonderful summer. I am excited to be starting a new school year. This is the beginning of my twelfth year at St. John's Lutheran School. I am very fortunate to be surrounded by such caring and dedicated teachers and parents. I am also blessed with the privilege of studying with the best students. In order for our school year to be successful, please be sure that your child comes to class prepared each day. Please refer to our supply list which was provided to you in June and is posted on our school's website. (Please cover any workbooks with clear contact paper as soon as possible.)

I feel that it is very important to your child's success that we work together as a team. Ongoing communication is key to reaching our third grade goals. Home-school communication will be sent through a number of methods. One very important avenue is gradebookwizard. Please make sure you log onto this site often. Student grades will only be posted here. I will also send emails and announcements through this site. Another communication avenue is google classroom. Please log into the school gmail account and accept the google classroom invite which will be provided in an email. After accepting the invite, please record username and password in order for your child to be able to access their google suite when needed. If you do not already have a gmail account, please contact the office. All homework assignments will be hand written by your child in his or her planner and turned in each morning. I will post photos of special events on our google classroom stream. You may contact me by sending me a message via gradebookwizard. You may also send me a personal note via your child's take home folder.

I look forward to meeting with you at our meet and greet on Thursday, September 12, 2024. During this time, I will introduce you to our third grade curriculum and classroom expectations. I will also talk about our weekly schedule and introduce you to our social studies, science and math online websites. I look forward to working with you and your child, and I am certain that we will experience a very productive and insightful school year.

Blessings Always, Mrs. Demontreux